
        

Qwest Corporation 
421 Southwest Oak Street 
Suite 810 
Portland, Oregon  97204 
Telephone:  503-242-5420 
Facsimile:  503-242-8589 
e-mail:  carla.butler@qwest.com 
 
Carla M. Butler 
Lead Paralegal 
 
 
     August 7, 2007 
 
 
 
Cheryl Walker 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol St., NE 
Suite 215 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 Re:  ARB 802 – Purecom, LLC 
 
Dear Ms. Walker: 
 
 This letter is to request the withdrawal of the Resale Agreement between Qwest 
Corporation and Purecom, LLC, in Docket ARB 802, filed on May 4, 2007, and approved 
via Commission Order No. 07-226 on June 8, 2007.   
 
 The reason for this withdrawal is that Purecom, LLC is doing business only in the 
state of Colorado. 
 
 If you have any question, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
     Carla M. Butler 
 
 
 
 
CMB: 
L:\Oregon\Executive\Butler\ICAs\Purecom Withdrawal Ltr.doc 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

ARB 802 
 

I hereby certify that on the 8th day of August, 2007, I served the foregoing 
QWEST CORPORATION’S LETTER OF WITHDRAWAL in the above entitled 
docket on the following person via U.S. Mail, by mailing a correct copy to them in a 
sealed envelope, with postage prepaid, addressed to them at their regular office address 
shown below, and deposited in the U.S. post office at Portland, Oregon. 
 
 
Daryl Sanders 
Purecom, LLC 
4922 Mt. Princeton Street 
Brighton, CO  80601 

  
 
 

 
 DATED this 8th day of August, 2007. 
 
 QWEST CORPORATION 

   
                                                                                By: ________________________________ 
 CARLA M. BUTLER 
 421 SW Oak Street, Suite 810 
 Portland, OR  97204 
 Telephone: 503-242-5420 
 Facsimile: 503-242-8589 
 e-mail: carla.butler@qwest.com 
  
 


